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Oil Recycling 

Oil recycling will soon be available at the Transfer Station.  This will allow oil and oil 

filters to be recycled at no cost!   

 

Tax Notice Discount Dates & Rates 

Tax notices were issued in the first week of July.  Take advantage of the last discount 

rate available -- September 1-30, 2009 – 2% discount.   

 

Community TV Channel 

The Blaine Lake Community Channel (Channel 31 on Persona/Access Cable TV) is 

up and running again.  Check out this channel for upcoming events and contact 

information. 

 

Welcome Wagon  

We are looking for a volunteer to co-ordinate a Welcome Wagon program for new 

residents in our community. This person would look after preparing welcome packages 

and arranging to have these packages delivered to the homes of new residents.  Once 

the packages are prepared it probably would only take a couple of hours a month.  If 

you are interested, or would like more information contact Vivian Nemish with the Blaine 

Lake & District Chamber of Commerce at 226-4646. 

 

Olympic Torch Relay 

The Olympic Torch will travelling through Blaine Lake on January 12, 2010 on its route 

to Vancouver for the 2010 Olympic Winter Games.  Watch for updates in future Town 

newsletters or on the Town website. 

 

Thanks to the Town Summer Students 

The Town of Blaine Lake and Blaine Lake Community Association would like to thank 

summer students - Kaitlyn LaRose and Jenna Nemish for their hard work this summer.  

They did an excellent job and we wish them all the best in the fall as they continue their 

education. 

 

St. Andrew’s Roman Catholic Church’s 3rd Annual Beet Festival 

The 3

rd

 Annual Beet Festival will be occurring on September 5, 2009 at the Blaine Lake 

Seniors’ Centre from 11:00am – 2:30pm.  There will be lunch: beet borscht, sandwich, 

dessert and beverage available - adults $7.50 and children under 6 $4.00.  Also will be 

garden vegetable table, bake table and door prizes. Bring friends and come enjoy! 

 

Sts. Peter and Paul Ukrainian Orthodox Church 75

th

 Anniversary 

Sts. Peter and Paul Ukrainian Orthodox Church in Krydor will be celebrating its 75

th

 

Anniversary on Sunday, September 20, 2009.  The church executive, along with the 

parish priest, Fr. Taras Udod, invites everyone to come and celebrate with them.  The 

Divine Liturgy will begin at 9:00 a.m. and will be followed by a Panakhyda (Memorial 

Service) for all departed founders, members, benefactors, and priests who served the 

congregation.  This will be followed by a Dinner and Anniversary Program in Blaine 

Lake.  Dinner tickets must be purchased by September 10 from Andy or Pat Ciona 

at 497-2617 or Don and Donna Parchoma at 497-2740.   

 

 



 

 

Blaine Lake’s Centennial 

A committee has started preparing for Blaine Lake’s 100

th

 Birthday in 2012.  The 

committee is looking for individuals who have ideas and/or are willing to help organize 

an event/project for Blaine Lake’s Centennial.  If interested please contact Laurie at 

497-2222.  

 

Thanks to the Blaine Haven Lodge Residents 

The Directors of the Blaine Lake Seniors’ Centre wish to thank the residents of Blaine 

Haven Lodge for their contribution of $200 towards the building fund.  It is very much 

appreciated. 

 

 

Blaine Lake Community Association 

 

is now accepting applications  

for the position of  

 

ICE MAKER & CARETAKER  

for the Blaine Lake Curling Rink. 

 

Anyone interested in this position can drop off their application at the Blaine 

Lake Community Assoc. Office at 301 Main Street; 

or mail to BLCA, Box 313,  

Blaine Lake, SK.S0J 0J0;  

or contact Laurie at the Blaine Lake Community Association office @ 497-

2222 for more info. 

 

 Any or All Applications not necessarily accepted! 

 

Deadline for applications for this  

position is 4:00 p.m.,  

Wednesday, September 30, 2009 

 

 

Any non-profit organization that has a community event they would like included in the 

Town’s monthly newsletter or on the website should contact the Town office by no later 

than the 25

th

 of the month.  We will try and include your event. 


